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Where possible, pupils with SEND are taught in their normal classroom and will follow the same curriculum as their peers. It is the responsibility of the class teachers to differentiate work to ensure children with SEN have access to the curriculum. 
Pupils may also be withdrawn from the classroom to take part in smaller focused group or individual work or a planned, timed intervention delivered by a trained adult. 
Occasionally, pupils may join pupils from another year group within the same Key Stage for additional lessons in an area they are experiencing difficulty in. For example, Pupils in Year 2 who did not achieve the threshold score in the Year 1 Phonics screen may join a current Year 1 group for phonics lessons.  
Our aim is for all children to be working as independently as possible, in class with their peers.  We agree that children with SEN and disabilities are entitled to be taught by their teacher, not always by a Teaching Assistant (TA).  When allocating additional TA support to children, our focus is on outcomes, not hours: we aim to put in sufficient support to enable the child to reach their targets, but without developing a learned dependence on an adult. 

